CONSULATE OF GREECE

1360 Post Oak Boulevard

Suite 2480

Houston Texas 77056

Tel: (713) 840-7522 Fax: (713) 840-0614

E-mail: greconhou@pdgq.net September 16, 1999

Michael D. Flowe
#A34357557-110
15850 Export Plaza
Houston, TX 77032

Dear Mr. Flowe,
In reply to you letter dated September 9, 1999, please note the following:

With the limited information you have provided the Consulate with, it seems
unlikely that you will be allowed to return to Greece because you are not
considered a Greek citizen any more.

In similar cases like yours, minors born in Greece to Greek parents that are
adopted by foreign citizens, loose their Greek citizenship because they get the
citizenship of the adopting parents and for that reason they are taken off the
municipal records.

In the event that you want us to further investigate your case, it is absolutely
necessary to provide us with a copy of the adoption documents or, in case you do
not have them, your full name before the adoption, when and where in Greece you
were born.

For any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact the Consulate.




